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Welcome to the autumn term edition of our schools newsletter. We 
hope you all had an enjoyable summer holiday and feel ready to start 
afresh. 

New programmes

We have two new programmes on offer this term. The first is our exciting 
new RE KS2 exemplar about hospitality and the second is KS2 art 
workshops on the theme of icons, in conjunction with our Praying with 
Icons exhibition in early December. Be sure to book well in advance, as we 
think these will be tremendously popular. More details can be found inside.

Outreach day

We had a wonderful outreach day at St Andrews C of E VC Primary School 
in May. Every child took part in our It’s a Monk’s Life programme, involving 
role play, art work, singing plainsong and a special assembly for parents at 
the end of the day.

We are looking forward to meeting your pupils, whether in the Cathedral or 
in school and wish you a happy and successful term. 

With warm regards,

Juliet Corbett
Schools Officer
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Devised by Kathryn Wright, RE Advisor, and Juliet Corbett, Schools Officer, 
this programme is now one of the KS2 exemplars used in the 2012 Norfolk 
Agreed Syllabus. 

About the programme

Children will have the opportunity to engage, enquire, explore, evaluate and 
express as they investigate the concept of hospitality in Norwich Cathedral 
during its past life as a monastery and its present life as the mother church 
of the Diocese.

This programme offers a variety of ways to investigate the concept through 
Bible stories about Jesus, role play, questioning of Cathedral staff, creating 
a welcome banner and reflecting on concepts of cultural diversity, kindness 
and stranger issues.

How much does it cost?

£120 per 30 children (£4 per child), maximum of 60 KS2 pupils. Adults and 
helpers, free.

How to book

Contact Julia Jones on 01603 218448 or education@cathedral.org.uk

What does it mean for Christians to welcome the stranger?
A brand new programme to meet your RE KS2 needs

Schools newsletter
autumn term 2013

www.cathedral.org.uk



Education
at Norwich Cathedral

Schools newsletter
autumn term 2013

www.cathedral.org.uk

KS2 Icon Workshop
06, 09 and 10 December, 10.00am - 2.00pm

An opportunity for children to explore 
and express various Areas of Study for 
RE, using the exhibition Praying with 
Icons as a springboard. 

About the programme

Children will learn about the meaning 
and use of icons, how they can tell a 
Christian story, how they are painted 
and used for prayer. They will learn 
about St Nicholas and his links with 
Christmas and create their own icon.

How much does it cost?

£2 per child, maximum of 30 children. 
Adults and helpers, free.

The programme in action...

Left: Children washing feet
Below: Children sleeping in the Weston Room

How to book

Contact Julia Jones on 01603 218448 or education@cathedral.org.uk
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Find out more

We offer a wide range of fun and 
engaging activities for pupils and 
welcome over 9,000 children each 
year!

You can find out more on our school 
resources by visiting:
www.cathedral.org.uk/learning

The education team

Juliet Corbett
Schools Officer
01603 218320
jcorbett@cathedral.org.uk

Julia Jones
Schools Administrator
01603 218448
jjones@cathedral.org.uk

For further information on anything 
in the newsletter or our Schools 
Learning Programme please contact 
a member of the education team or 
visit the Cathedral. 

Can’t come to us? We can come 
to you!
Most of our projects can be 
delivered at your school, giving 
you a taste of the Cathedral in the 
classroom!

FREE assemblies are also available 
to schools within a 10 mile radius of 
the Cathedral
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